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FPI Testers  Website News  

It’s almost here!  Our new website and 
recruiting system will be put in place over 
Labor Day weekend.  You will notice many 
improvements, including the ability to: 

 Choose your own user name and 
password (no need to remember your 
PID and PIN). 

 Easily access our website from your 
mobile device. 

 Choose the amount you wish to donate 

to your fundraising organization ($0, 
$10, or the entire amount). 

 Access your kids’ information and tests 

from your own contact page…their 

information will be connected to your 
profile. 

 See when you last tested. 

We ask for your patience during this transition 
period, and if you experience any difficulties, 

please contact our Customer Care department 
for assistance.   

 

Enjoy Testing with FPI?  
We want to hear from you!  Tell us what you 

like about testing with FPI, for a chance to 
have your comments featured on the home 
page of our brand new website! Paste this link 
into your address bar to submit your 
comments.   

 

http://tinyurl.com/sharemycomments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email Addresses 
For an optimal experience on our new website, 
we encourage every registered adult tester to 
provide a unique email address which is not 
shared with another adult tester.   

By providing us with your own email address, you 
ensure that the emails we send to you are 
focused on you and the tests you are likely to 
qualify for.  You may register for a free email 
address at yahoo.com or gmail.com. 

A Reminder For Our Young Adult Testers 
Under our new system, all testers age 18 and 
older must have their own contact information.  If 
you originally registered as a child under your 

parents’ account, you may need to update your 
information before August 31st. 

Please call our Customer Care department to 
ensure that you are registered as an adult tester 
in order to remain active as an FPI Tester.  Thank 

you! 

 

 

Customer Care: 

763.354.2776 

9-9 Mon-Fri    9-5 Sat 

www.fpitesters.com 
 

 
 

 
 

“Like” our Facebook Page! 
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2014 

 

 

Thank you for being an FPI Tester! 
 

Taste Food. Get Paid. 


